
 

 

 
 

 

   
 

 

Dr. Nabajit Das, a faculty member of our Dept. attended by invitation in the 8th  

ASIAN PRIMATE SYMPOSIUM in Hanoi, Vietnam from 13th  - 16th , 

November, 2022 and presented his research paper on illegal trade and medicinal 

uses of Bengal Slow Loris (Nycticebus bengalensis) in NE India. The symposium is 

typically held every two years in Asian countries and serves to exchange experiences 

between international participants who are specifically active in the field of Asian 

primate research and conservation. Dr. Das has been regularly participating in 

International Conferences and workshops since 2009 as invited as a speaker by 

different international conservation organizations. 
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